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15th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Adventure Valley – End of Summer Trip 

 

On Monday 15th July the whole school will be visiting Adventure Valley for a fun packed day. 

Adventure Valley is an all-weather family park in Durham which has numerous indoor and outdoor 

play zones and farm animals. 

The children will be travelling by coach to and from the venue. They will be leaving school at 9am 

and will return before the end of the school day. 

The children will need to wear comfortable clothes, trainers and a waterproof coat. The school will 

provide a sun hat. Please ensure ‘once a day’ sun cream 30+ is applied before the visit. 

Children will need a packed lunch, which should include a drink and a bottle of water to drink 

throughout the day. 

The trip is being subsidised by school. We are asking for a contribution of £12.00 per child to help 

towards the full cost. 

Payments and permission for the day should be made via ParentPay by Monday 8th July.  

If you have any further questions, please contact the school office who will be more than happy to 

help. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs F Heslop 
Headteacher 
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